Jane Rasely

From: David Barts <n5jrn@mac.com>

Sent: Monday, February 18, 2019 9:05 AM

To: PCD

Subject: Comments on PLN50880 SPR and PLN50880 CUP

As a homeowner on a nearby residential stretch of Grow Ave., my main concern is the increase in traffic on my street
due to this project. Significant measures must be taken to encourage traffic to use the existing arterial of Madison Ave
(and not Grow Ave), to access this new business. | think some sort of speed bumps and/or other traffic calming
measures on Grow might prove useful in this regard.

Regards,

David Barts / n5jrn@me.com
He who has nothing to die for has nothing to live for.
-- Moroccan proverb



